

March 15, 2017 Volume 20

Welcome to the City of Richmond Heights, Ohio, e-newsletter.

TOPICS:

Mayor's Message

News, Events, Highlights

Lunch Bunch Meets Thursday, April 6

The next Lunch
Bunch is Thursday,
April 6, at Vittorio's
Buon Appetito.
Registration is
required, and
participants are
responsible for
lunch bill. <u>Click</u> to
view more details.

RH Youth Soccer Club Signups Occurring

The Richmond Heights Recreation Department is currently accepting Youth Soccer Club

Mayor's Message



Richmond Heights Mayor David H. Roche

Welcome to our bimonthly e-newsletter publication. Please be sure to read below about our rescheduled Master Plan meetings. In addition to reading our e-newsletter, be sure to visit our website regularly to see public notices, news and other items of interest.

News, Events, Highlights

Steering Committee Meeting Rescheduled to Tuesday, March 28

Due to inclement weather, the Richmond Heights Master Plan Steering Committee Meeting has been RESCHEDULED for Tuesday, March 28, from 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. at the Kiwanis Lodge, located at 27285 Highland Road.

Second Master Plan Meetings Rescheduled to Wednesday, March 29

The public is invited to attend one of two meetings to discuss plans for the City relative to our buildings, roads, development and economic progress. You can attend either the meeting from 3:00 p.m.-4:30 p.m. or the 7:00 p.m.-8:30 p.m. meeting on Wednesday, March 29, at the Kiwanis Lodge, located at 27285 Highland Road in Richmond Heights. Residents are vital to the Master Plan process, and we encourage everyone to attend and help shape the future of the City of Richmond Heights. These meetings were originally scheduled for March 15 and have been postponed due to inclement weather.

Garden Club and Kiwanis Club Scholarships Applications Now Available

The Richmond Heights Garden Club and Richmond Heights Kiwanis Club sponsor annual scholarship programs. All Richmond Heights residents who are high school seniors are eligible to apply. Download the applications and learn more here. Completed applications are due Friday, April 7, 2017.

signups. View the registration form here.

Newsletters Available Online

Keep abreast of the latest Euclid Creek Watershed news by viewing their winter newsletter. Also, keep up-to-date on Cleveland Water news here.

Spread the Word: Link to E-Newsletter Signup

Please spread the word about the City of Richmond Heights e-newsletter! We encourage you to tell your family, friends, neighbors and fellow residents about the opportunity to subscribe. Click here for the e-newsletter subscription link, or copy and paste the following URL: http://www.richmondheightsohio.org/en-US/NewsletterRegistration.aspx.

CSforAll to be Held Thursday, April 27

Mark your calendar! The first ever Richmond Heights <u>CSforAll</u> will be held on Thursday, April 27, from 4 p.m. to 9 p.m. at the Hub at Richmond Heights Secondary School, located at 447 Richmond Road. Whether you want to learn how to code, or build apps, create a website or play computer games, there will be something exciting to enjoy. If you want to know more about social media — Facebook, Instagram, Twitter — or make better use of that new smartphone or tablet, your interest will be accommodated.

Did You Know?

In 1858, the Euclid Township Trustees purchased two acres of land on the northeast corner of Highland and Richmond Road for \$120. Soon after, they built a one-room brick school called the Richmond Settlement School. It was condemned in 1897, and in 1899, they built a second one-room brick building called Maple Grove, and more often referred to as the Claribel School.



City of Richmond Heights 26789 Highland Road Richmond Heights, Ohio 44143 (216) 486-2474